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DEMOLITION OF 153 - 213 PETERSHILL DRIVE

Demolition Update
You may not see much going on but our asbestos removal works are still ongoing
and are continuing to go well. An Independent Analyst continues to monitor our
asbestos removal operations and is satisfied that the areas are clear of
asbestos and air clearance certificates are still being issued.

You will soon see mast climbers being erected onto the outside of the building.
These are for the removal of the external asbestos panels. To give local people
further reassurance, GHA and NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde are working
Towards providing further independent asbestos monitoring services during the
external asbestos removal operations. If you would like to know more about
what's going on, please visit us at our Demolition Information Centre, 30
Petershill Court. We are open Mondays and Fridays from 9.30am - 3.30pm.

Asbestos removal operations in progress
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Considerate Constructors Scheme
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F Te, Earlier in the year Safedem enrolled in the
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) ‘o“ Considerate Constructors Scheme. The scheme is a
Consrav® national initiative and is concerned about any area

of construction activity that may have a direct
impact on the image of the industry as a whole. The main areas of
concern focus on the environment, the work force and the general
public. All sites enrolled in this scheme are given points based on an
8 point code of practice which includes considerate, environment,
cleanliness, good neighbour, respectful, safe, responsible and
accountable. We scored 32 points out of a possible 40 points which
rates the site as a very good site. That's a great start but we aim to
improve on this score. For further information about the
Considerate Constructors Scheme, see the notices displayed around
the site or phone 0800 783 1423 or go on-line to
www.ccscheme.org.uk

SCHOOLS
The Safedem Community Liaison Team are still visiting local
schools to give safety presentations to the children. We will
be running more competitions with prizes for the best
entries in the new year.

Red Road Flats, past, present and future,
Visit www.redroadflats.org.uk . A website full of
detailed information on the Red Road Flats. Ever
lived in the Red Road flats? Go online and share

your memories.

DEMOLITION INFORMATION CENTRE

P Christmas and New Year Holidays.
v @ We are closed during Christmas and New Year from

g Friday 18™ of December 2009 to Monday 4™ of
3 ‘L‘ January 2010

We would like to take this opportunity to wish
everyone in and around the Red Road area, a very Merry Christmas
and a Happy New Year!
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